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JULY - AUGUST 2022 
 
 

                                        
 

With John Baker 
 

Hello everyone,  

   

     It is with some sadness that I write my last article as your Commander of Post 90.  It has been 

a pleasure to have served you for four years, and it is an extreme pleasure that you chose and 

trusted me to be your Commander.  Together, we have accomplished a lot of things for the 

members of American Legion Post 90.  Thank you. 

     Now, you have elected Keith Berres to be the Commander for the upcoming year.  Keith is an 

honest and trustworthy person who will serve you well.  Please support him and thank him for 

volunteering to be the Commander of The American Legion Post 90.  He has a great crew around 

him, but is needing assistance at the Finance Officer, Adjutant, and Historian positions.  If you 

want to step forward and fill one of these positions, please contact Keith as soon as possible. 

     Post 90 will host the installation of Officers on July 3, 2022 starting with a cocktail hour at 

noon.  The Installation Ceremony begins at 1:00pm, and after the ceremony a meal will be 

served. 

     On Independence Day (July 4, 2022), there is a Flag Retirement Ceremony at 11:00am 

followed by the Blood Drive from noon to 5:00pm.  The Past and New Commanders will be 

grilling hamburgers and hot dogs around 1:00pm for everyone.  Please bring a side dish to share. 

Music will be by the “Bob and Bob Show”.  Lastly, the “Cash Explosion” drawings will be held 

at 5, 6, 7, 8 and 9 PM.  Come and enjoy the festivities. 

     Post 90 will be starting a donation program to assist the Post in improving the facility.  All of 

the swivel chairs need to pe replaced, and we would like to renovate the men’s and women’s 

restrooms.  It is also time that the Canteen floor be retiled.  The list will be expanded upon as 

time goes by, but please consider making a donation to assist in improving your Post home.  You 

will be recognized for your gift to Post 90 and its members.  More details will follow. 

     Post 90’s Honor Guard still needs volunteers.  Mostly, the Honor Guard participates in 

Everlasting Ceremonies for our Post 90 comrades who have passed, but it does participate in 

private and community events honoring veterans.  If you want to participate, Post 90 will 

purchase your uniform, except for shoes and pants.  There is some training involved to get the 

Honor Guard members refamiliarized with the M-1 Garand, Manual of Arms, and some 

marching maneuvers.  I, personally, would like to see the Post 90 Honor Guard be one of the best 

in Florida. 
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     If as an American Legion Member, you might qualify to also be a member of the Sons of the 

American Legion or the Legion Auxiliary, please give some thought to joining the SAL and 

Auxiliary.  There is a substantial discount on the annual dues for being a Dual Member of the 

Legion and SAL.  And if you are a motorcycle enthusiast, don’t forget to join the Post 90 Riders 

organization. 

     Remember the soldiers, sailors, marines, airmen and coast guardsmen who sacrificed so much 

for our freedom, liberty and our way of life. 

    

For God and Country,  

 

American Legion Post 90 Outgoing Commander, 

 

John Baker 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Everyone, 

 

     I hope everyone is safe & well.  American Legion Post 90 member Bruce Bohlander is still 

recovering from surgery.  Please keep him in you thoughts and prayers.  If you know of                                                                                            

anyone else who is sick or passed away in our American Legion Post 90 membership, please let 

me know.  You can reach me at: (239)313-8630.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

American Legion Post 90 Chaplain, 

 
Jerry Gray 
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JULY - AUGUST 2022 

 
 
                                        
 

With Keith Berres 
 
Hello everyone, 
 

     I would like to thank everyone in the post that turned out for the election.  I am looking 

forward to serving everyone at Post 90 and working with the Auxiliary, SAL, and Riders in the 

upcoming year.  As the Finance Officer and working with John Baker, I was able to learn many 

things about the Post and its operations.  John has assured me that he will continue to mentor and 

help me as the new commander.  I also want to thank John for his years as commander here at 

the Post. 

     Suggestion (or concerns) cards are going to be made available around the Post.  Please feel 

free to use them and place them in the box located by the whiteboard calendar.  I have several 

goals for the next year but also looking to get input from the members.  We are a member run 

organization and everyone’s input is encouraged. 

      First, and foremost, is to increase the spirit of volunteerism.  We have over 1,000 members 

and yet only a handful of the membership volunteer to help around the Post.  During the year 

there are many opportunities to participate in “helping” around the Post in committees, small 

projects, fund raising, etc. 

     Another goal is to raise funds to work on updating areas of the Post that are beginning to look 

their age.  We will be putting together a program to recognize those that contribute to the 

projects that need to be done.  Many people come in and comment how nice our facility is.  We 

want to keep up that reputation and as such need to remodel and repair some items here at the 

post. 

     Many have asked to have more social activities and bus trips.  Our bus trip to Immokalee was 

an enormous success and suggestions about going to a MLB or NFL game, dinner cruise, etc. 

have also been raised.  I would like to see a committee setup to research, work with John 

(2nd Vice) setup, and lead.  If interested, please talk to John Baker or me. 
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     July 3rd is the Installation of Post 90 officers along with the Auxillary, Sons of American 

Legion, and Riders officers.  Many district and other dignitaries will be there to do the 

installation.  There will be a cash bar cocktail hour followed by the installation (bar will be 

closed).  A light dinner will follow for those that come.  The new officers are: 

• Commander – Keith Berres 

• 1st Vice Commander – Wayne Cave 

• 2nd Vice Commander – John Baker 

• Finance Officer – Bruce Bohlander (resigned due to health) Keith Berres until filled* 

• Historian – Open 

• Sergeant at Arms – Carl Saitta 

• Chaplain – Jerry Gray 

• Adjutant – John Baker* 

• Assistant Adjutant – Bill McKernan* 

• Judge Advocate – Brian Ensley* 

• Service Officer – Brian “Taz” Gehling* 

• Executive Board 

o Ted Clark 

o Brian Ensley 

o Harry Finke Jr. 

o Bill McKernan 

o Rebecca Sewell 

o Dennis Stebbins 

o Jeff Zambrano 

• Past Commander – John Baker 

* These positions to be approved at June executive and membership meetings 

      

     Our post needs three positions to be filled: Finance Officer, Historian and Adjutant.  We 

know that many might be hesitant, but we will provide all the training and support needed to help 

you be successful.  Please contact me if interested in getting involved with these important 

positions. 

     After many years of service, Tim Fisher has decided to not run for 2nd Vice Commander.  He 

has been a strong asset and has promised to continue to help John Baker in his new position as 

2nd Vice.  Tim has been instrumental in many aspects of Post 90.  He has been on the Executive 

Committee for 14 years with 12 of them as the 2nd Vice.  Thank you, Tim, for all your 

demanding work, commitment, and time that you sacrificed to fulfill the position of 2nd Vice. 

     July 4th will have a formal Flag Retirement ceremony starting at 11:00 am.  If you have never 

witnessed this ceremony or if you just want to start your festivities by honoring the retirement of 

flags that are unserviceable, please come.  From noon to 5 pm the Lee Memorial Blood bus will 

be parked in front of the Post to collect blood.  All blood collected is used locally.  Please 

consider signing up at the Post.  They will take walk-ins and it is open to the public.  Those 

attempting to give blood are given a free hamburger, chips and soda.  At 1 pm I and John Baker 

will be cooking hamburgers and hot dogs to celebrate Independence Day.  Please sign-up to 

bring a dish to pass and join in on a fun day before heading over to watch the Cape Coral 

fireworks display. 
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     As summer is here, now is a wonderful time to come in and enjoy all the social events that go 

on at Post 90.  Every night of the week there is something going on.  Especially, Tuesday night 

as there is plenty of room for all to play “Show Me the Money”.  Check out the Post News and 

Events section on our website, www.post90swf.org to see what is going on.  The website and 

information on the television by the office at the Post are updated weekly.  Information is also 

shared on Facebook and via email blast. 

     Whether a Legionnaire, Sons of American Legion, member of the American Legion 

Auxiliary, or a Rider, please consider getting involved.  We are here to support each other. 

 

For God and Country, 

 

American Legion Post 90 Incoming Commander,  

 

Keith Berres 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

     Due to the shrinking of the number of people on the Executive Committee, I am requesting 

that the following amendment be read at the next general membership meeting on June 27, 2022, 

to allow for a vote at the following general meeting in July.  This is required to allow a vote in 

the July meeting.  Both need to be completed per our current bylaws. 

Post 90 By-Laws Amendment 

     Discussion – The current requirement of 10 members of the Executive Committee was written 

based on having an individual member as Commander, 1st Vice, 2nd Vice, Finance Officer, 

Chaplain, Historian, Sergeant-of-Arms, Adjutant, Judge Advocate, Service Officer, and 7  

E-Board members for a total of 17 individual members.  For this next year we only have 11 

individual members on the Executive Committee allowing for only one member to be missing 

for the Executive Committee meeting to have a quorum.  The proposed amendment would 

change the requirements for an Executive Meeting quorum to be a minimum of 60% of the 

Executive Committee personnel to be in attendance.  Based on the incoming Executive 

Committee, this would require a minimum of 7 members to be present for a quorum. 

Article VII – Executive Committee 

Section 2 Quorum 

Ten (10) members of the Executive Committee shall constitute a quorum for the transaction of 

business. 

Amended to: 

60% of the members of the Executive Committee shall constitute a quorum for the transaction of 

business. 

 

This article was submitted by Incoming American Legion Post 90 Commander, Keith Berres. 

http://www.post90swf.org/
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  This Military Joke was presented by Cheryl and John LaBelle.  Thank you!  Ted Clark and 

I are looking for some clean and funny Military Jokes for the American Legion Post 90 

Newsletter.  If you have any, please email, text, or cal1 me.  Please include your full name for 

recognition. 

strawjazz1978@gmail.com 

(239)322-6945  

Sincerely, 

Chairman & Editor of American Legion Post 90 Newsletter, 

Amy M. Oneill 

     At one Army base, the annual trip to the rifle range had been cancelled 

for the second year in a row, but the semi-annual physical fitness test was 

still on as planned. 

     One soldier mused: "Does it bother anyone else that the Army doesn't 

seem to care how well we can shoot, but they are extremely interested in 

how fast we can run?" 

 

     The Sergeant-Major growled at the young soldier: "I didn’t see you at 

camouflage training this morning." 

“Thank you very much, sir.” 

 

 

mailto:strawjazz1978@gmail.com
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 Hello Everyone,     

 

     For those of you that do not know me, my name is Nita Keeling and I have been elected to be 

your new President this year and I am excited to meet all of you.  To share a little of my 

background within the Aux: First, I have been a member since 1987, I served as Aux. President 

of Post 20 located in Crown Point, Indiana from 1990-1993 and was membership Chairman of 

Post 35 from 2016-2017 in Jeffersonville, Indiana.  I want to take time to Thank Paula Martinez 

(Past Aux. President) for the excellent job she did last year.  I look forward to this year with all 

the old and innovative ideas that we all produce to make our Auxiliary prosper another year.  I 

would like to thank all of you for having the confidence that you have shown in me by electing 

me to be your new President this year.  I am Looking forward to seeing you all at the meetings 

and please bring your ideas and questions along with you.  Given the recent success with the 

“Poppy Drive” I am looking forward to continuing to work together as a unit with the 

Legionnaires, SAL, and Legion Riders on additional projects. 

     I make this promise to all of you, your voice will be heard.  Our next meeting will be 

September 19th,2022, unless we need one earlier.  If we do, you will be notified.  I am looking 

into a “meet and greet” would love to mingle with old and new members and get to know 

all of you. (Date will be given when decided for meet and greet.)  I am looking forward to 

meeting you all.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

President of American Legion Unit 90 Auxiliary, 

 

Nita Keeling 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https://www.alaforveterans.org/&psig=AOvVaw1frLEvv9Beu2YtyBUeiXPV&ust=1593734027877000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIjeq5igreoCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAF
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https://www.alaforveterans.org/&psig=AOvVaw1frLEvv9Beu2YtyBUeiXPV&ust=1593734027877000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIjeq5igreoCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAF
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American Legion Post 90 of Cape Coral wins multiple awards 

at Florida American Legion Department Convention 
 

     The American Legion Department hosted its 103rd state-wide convention June 16th-June 

19th, 2022, at the Hilton Orlando Lake Buena Vista, Florida. 

     American Legion Post 90 in Cape Coral won five awards and an honorable mention: the 

winner of the Best Post Sergeant-at-Arms, the Best Blood Drive Program, the Best Public 

Relations Program, Best Shooting Team Program, and an Honorable Mention for its retention 

percentage of members.  In addition, Post 90’s History Narrative Book scored #5 of 21 entries, 

but not high enough for an award.  This History Narrative Book is now at American Legion Post 

90 in the office, and anyone can view it at any time that Post 90 is open.  However, the most 

prestigious honor was awarded to Ted Clark as Legionnaire of the Year.  Ted is the Public 

Relations officer for Post 90 and was both surprised and delighted at receiving the award.  Ted 

stated “It is not the individual, but the team that provides the ideas and implements them.  For 

example, my Marketing Committee has been spectacular in developing and implementing 

marketing concepts, which is one of the reasons I was awarded this honor.”  Ted is a member of 

the Executive Committee, a member of the Honor and Color Guard, the Chairman of the PR 

Committee, a member of the Ad Hoc Constitutional Committee, the Oratorical Scholarship 

Chair, Chair of the Buddy Check program, Chair of the Ad Hoc Credit Card Committee, Co-

editor of the Post Newsletter, and one of the three Post Facebook Administrators. 

     Approximately 3,000 American Legion members, including spouses and family members, 

were in attendance at the American Legion Department Convention.   Due to its size, there was 

something for everyone to be enjoyed at this significant event, from vendors, banquets, activities, 

classes, etc.  It was an excellent time for posts to gather, exchange ideas, and reunite as a family. 

The American Legion Department of Florida has over 130,000 members, with more than 300 

Legion Posts across the state.  The Department convention also conducts its annual business 

during this event, electing new leadership, celebrating successes, and recognizing outstanding 

individuals and posts. 

      

 

Sincerely,  

 

American Legion Post 90 PR Chairman,  

 

Ted Clark 

 

 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https://www.legion.org/emblem/download&psig=AOvVaw2z2usr8TkWxM0TcYgGzpeH&ust=1588018329270000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIDa9bfzhukCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAJ
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https://www.legion.org/emblem/download&psig=AOvVaw2z2usr8TkWxM0TcYgGzpeH&ust=1588018329270000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIDa9bfzhukCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAJ
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Greetings to all Members of American Legion Post 90,    

     American Legion Post 90 membership dues are currently at 105% with 926 Paid Members. 

You currently have from July 1st of 2022 until December 31st of 2022 to pay your membership 

dues for 2022-2023.  I would like to encourage you all to pay your membership dues sooner 

rather than later.  The best way to pay your Post 90 membership dues right now is to mail a 

check to: American Legion Post 90 at 1401 SE 47th St. Cape Coral, Fl. 33904.  NO CREDIT 

CARDS!  Cash or check in person is recommended.  REMEMBER, IF YOU PAY YOUR 

MEMBERSHIP DUES ONLINE, I WILL NOT BE NOTIFIED OF SAID PAYMENT 

FOR UP TO 30-45 DAYS AFTER YOU PAY IT ONLINE.  If you are struggling to pay the 

membership dues, or you have any questions, please call me and I will collaborate with you.  If 

you are interested or know of someone that is interested in joining American Legion Post 90, 

please reach me.  The veteran who wants to join must be honorably discharged from military 

service and have a copy of their DD-214.  I have included a condensed version of the 

membership application on this page for your convenience.  If anyone has any questions about 

membership or joining Post 90 you can call or email me at: (239)789-7777 or 

wjcmg45@aol.com.  American Legion Post 90 membership dues are $45.  Thank you all for 

your help!  Keep up the excellent work!  

 

Best Regards & God bless, 

 

American Legion Post 90 Membership,  

 

Wayne Cave 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:wjcmg45@aol.com
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https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiewu2LouzhAhXStVkKHXLVDigQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://tricitybaseball.org/2017StateTournament.htm&psig=AOvVaw1xe1r-6TjVpQUexEUNquzl&ust=1556316675338020
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiewu2LouzhAhXStVkKHXLVDigQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://tricitybaseball.org/2017StateTournament.htm&psig=AOvVaw1xe1r-6TjVpQUexEUNquzl&ust=1556316675338020
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Hello Everyone,

   American Legion Post 90 Color/Honor Guard Practices are every 2nd Saturday of the month at 

the post.  We have recently received a lot more flags that need to be burned properly.  Honor Guard 

practices will start at 8:30am until further notice.  The following are dates and times of the next 2 

Honor/Color Guard practices. 

 

No Honor/Color Guard Practice in July of 2022! 

 

Official Honor Guard Flag Retirement Ceremony at American Legion Post 90 on July 4th, 

2022.  All Honor Guard members & Officers in ceremony must be at Post 90 at 10am in 

uniform Gold/Gold.  Ceremony will start at 10am. 

 

Honor Guard Practice on Saturday, August 13th, 2022, at 9:30am at Post 90 in civilian 

clothes. 

 

     Please help honor our veterans by volunteering for our Legion’s Color and Honor guards!  We 

do a lot in the community to honor our fellow departed & living veterans in many ways.  You must 

be a current member of American Legion Post 90’s Membership, Riders, Auxiliary, and/or S.A.L. 

No experience is necessary.  Your uniform will be supplied to you.  We will train everyone for the 

position you volunteer for.  If you are interested in joining any of American Legion Post 90 

Honor/Color Guards, please call me at: (239) 458 – 1008.  Thank you!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Captain of American Legion Post 90 Color/ 

Honor Guards & Sergeant of Arms, 

 

Carl Saitta 
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FROM THE EDITOR 

 

 

Hello everyone, 

 

     Please keep in mind that the deadlines for submitting items to be included in the Bi-Monthly 

Newsletter is the 15th of the month prior to the newsletter coming out.  Only special situations 

are allowed past that date due to the events being held after the 15th but prior to the end of the 

month and needing to be included in that coming newsletter.  If you need more time, please call, 

or email me and I will make other arrangements with you at that time. 

     Notice:  Please submit newsletter entries as a WORD document, written out in the body of an 

email, or PDF formats.  ALL submissions must be in one or more of these listed formats to be 

included in the newsletter.  There will be NO exceptions!  This is due to keeping it simple and 

easy to cut/paste into the newsletter template.  Other formats may require an excessive amount of 

editing and complication to include.  If you have trouble with computers, please let me know and 

I will help you.  I can also put your article in the newsletter myself if you tell me what you want 

in it. 

     I have posted below the Article Turn-In Dates of the newsletter so everyone can plan ahead.  I 

urge you all to please plan ahead & give your articles to me ahead of time if you will be out of 

town when they are due so that I am able to get the newsletter out on time to everyone.   

     Jan-Feb - (due date Dec 15th) 

     Mar-Apr.- (due date Feb 15th) 

     May-Jun.- (due date Apr 15th) 

     Jul-Aug.- (due date Jun 15th) 

     Sep-Oct.- (due date Aug 15th) 

     Nov-Dec.- (due date Oct 15th) 

     Articles to be included in the American Legion Post 90 Newsletter can be about events at Post 

90 coming up or events we have already done that you would like everyone to know about.  If 

members of our legion were at an event or will be at one, you can include that in your articles as 

well.  I will only include articles in the newsletter about events that happened up to 2 months 

prior or 2 months ahead.   Yes, even though I have moved away I am still doing the Post 90 

newsletter.  I have made arrangements to get the newsletter copies printed and delivered to Post 

90.  I enjoy it and it is mostly online so I can do it from anywhere.  I have everything I need.  No, 

I am not thinking currently about a monthly newsletter because it is hard enough making sure I 

get enough articles for the current Bi-monthly newsletter.  Please send any pictures you have of 

American Legion Post 90 events!  It helps me give some character to the newsletter articles.   If 

you have any questions or need to speak with me, you can call or email me at (239)322-6945 or 

strawjazz1978@gmail.com.  Thanks! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

American Legion Post 90 Newsletter Chairman & Editor, 

 

Amy O’Neill 

mailto:strawjazz1978@gmail.com
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American Legion Post 90 Law & Order Awards Presentation 
 

     On Wednesday, May 18th, 2022, at 6pm, Law and Order awards were bestowed at Post 90. 

The 2020 Officer of the Year Award went to (Retired) Detective Officer John Howes, who was 

unavailable that year.  The 2022 Officer of the Year Award went to Police Officer Colby 

Palmer.  The 2022 Paramedic of the Year Award went to Paramedic Mathew Anderson and the 

2022 Firefighter of the Year Award went to Lt. Alexander Klein.  The ceremony was well 

attended, and the honorees enjoyed a meal courtesy of the Post.  This event was hosted by Carl 

Saitta (American Legion Post 90 Law and Order Chairman). 
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American Legion Post 90 Memorial Day Celebration 

 
     On Monday, May 30th, 2022, Memorial Day at noon, there was a Post Everlasting Ceremony 
held at American Legion Post 90.  Prayers were said by Chaplain Jerry Gray and a list of Legion 

members who have died this past year was read aloud.  The Honor Guard followed up 
the ceremony by performing a 21-gun salute and “Taps” on bugle.  At 1pm, American Legion 

Post 90 Commander John Baker grilled free hamburgers and hotdogs for everyone at the 

Legion.  People brought in sides to share.  The Memorial Day celebration continued with drinks 

available for purchase at the bar and music played on the Juke box.  Everyone enjoyed seeing 

each other and had a wonderful time. 
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                                                                                                                     Please contact Chris  

                                                                                                                     Wing at: 

                                                                                                                     (239)292-4225 

                                                                                                                     if you would like to 

                                                                                                                     give blood on  

                                                                                                                     7/4/22. 
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You can find us here… On Facebook, 

American Legion Post 90 

 

If you have not visited our website lately, you really should go check it out!                               

We have an all-new look, and more to come!! 

 See what is new and what we have already been doing! 
**See the website for additional information! ** 

 

www.post90swf.org 
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Coming Events Summary 
      **See the website for additional information** 

July 2022 (Music & Events) 
 

Friday the 1st – music by JR BRANDFORD   

 

Friday the 8th – music by TAMMY   

 

Monday the 11th – meeting at 7pm for SONS OF 

AMERICAN LEGION 

 

Friday the 15th – music by CANDI 

 

Monday the 18th - meeting at 7pm for 

AMERICAN LEGION AUXILIARY 

 

Friday the 22nd – music by CANDI   

 

Monday the 25th - meeting at 5:30pm for 

EXECUTIVE BOARD MEMBERS 

 

Monday the 25th – meeting at 7pm for AMERICAN 

LEGION MEMBERSHIP 

  

Friday the 29th – music by JOE S.  

August 2022 (Music & Events) 
 

Monday the 1st – meeting at 7pm for 

AMERICAN LEGION RIDERS 

 

Friday the 5th - music by JR BRANDFORD  

  

Monday the 8th - meeting at 7pm for SONS OF 

AMERICAN LEGION 

 

Friday the 12th - music by TAMMY  

  

Monday the 15th - meeting at 7pm for 

AMERICAN LEGION AUXILIARY 

 

Friday the 19th - music by JOE S.  

 

Monday the 22nd - meeting at 5:30pm for 

EXECUTIVE BOARD MEMBERS 

 

Monday the 22nd – meeting at 7pm for 

AMERICAN LEGION MEMBERSHIP 

 

Friday the 26th – music by TBD 
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AMERICAN LEGION POST 90 IS NOW OPEN MON.- SUN. FROM 11AM-8PM. 

Every Tuesday - 6pm to 8pm - SHOW ME THE MONEY CARD GAME  

Every Wednesday – 11am to 1pm – FREE DROP-IN GAME DAY 

 

Every Wednesday – 6pm to 8pm – WEEKLY POOL TOURNAMENT = $5 

                          SIGN-UP TO PLAY 

                       

Every Thursday – 5pm – DINNER SPECIALS - SPECIALS ARE NEW EVERY WEEK 

                                           50/50 DRAWING AT 7PM 

 

Every Friday – 11:30 to 4pm – REGULAR MENU 

 

Every Friday – 5pm to 7:30pm – DINNER SPECIALS –  

                                                       SPECIALS ARE NEW EVERY WEEK 

 

Every Friday – 6pm to 8pm – LIVE ENTERTAINMENT – SEE PAGE 25                   

                                                                                                   

Every Saturday – Noon to 7:30pm – REGULAR MENU & SPECIALS 

 

Every Saturday - 1pm - 3pm - SHIP/CAPT./CREW DICE GAME COSTS $1 TO PLAY 

 

Every Saturday – 7pm – ACE OF HEARTS GAME (MEMBERS ONLY) 

 

KITCHEN IS OPEN TUESDAY TO SATURDAY FROM NOON – 7:30PM 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Post 90 Newsletter Chairman & Editor: Amy O’Neill 

Associate Editor: Ted Clark 

 

 


